

The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee met on 3 February 2005 at 2.00 pm.  The Minutes of the Overview and Scrutiny Committees were submitted and noted, points raised were commented on.

OSM.05/05 

The progress on the recovery plan from the Carlisle Floods was presented by the Acting Town Clerk and Chief Executive and a Financial Report update was noted.  The substance of the report is highlighted in the Minutes and is worthy of all Members' attention.

The Acting Town Clerk and Chief Executive asked how Overview and Scrutiny Committees would handle the future monitoring of the developments identified.  Members' comments are available in the Minutes but it must be said that the suggestions made are worthy of real consideration by the Executive.

The Work Programme

The revision of the work programme in the light of current difficulties was put to the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee.  Full co-operation between the Executive and the Overview and Scrutiny Committees will be essential if the full experience and knowledge of Members and Officers is to be maximised.  The resolved item shows the agreed priorities including the re-visiting of the present housing strategy.  Changes to the Forward Plan were accepted.
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Chairman
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